
August 2020

Dear Families and Students,

Welcome to Senior Year! As the Senior Team, we look forward to working closely with you this
year.

To help you navigate, we have listed below the estimate of expenses, key tentative dates (as
COVID dictates), and community service requirements. In addition to this information, you may
consult the “Senior Corner” portion of the P.K. Yonge Website, which contains information
regarding senior year. This link can be found at the bottom of the “Class Pages” link, under the
Academics tab. Also, this year all seniors will be included in a Canvas course for updates,
important information, and all things senior-related.

Expenses

1. Parking Spot $25.00

2. Painting Parking Spots $10.00

3. Senior T-Shirt $10.00

4. Spring Senior Activities Day $10.00

5. Grad Bash $80.00

6. Prom $50.00

7. Cap, Gown, and Tassel No Charge

8. Senior Dinner $10.00

Total (estimate): $195.00

Administration covers the cost of:

Cap, Gown, and Tassel and a portion of Senior Dinner. These items are not a mandatory
expense.



Key Dates

September

12 Senior parking space painting 9-noon. Bring your own paint and brushes.

March

12 Grad Bash Money Due

22-26 Spring Break

April

24 Grad Bash (Departure at 4:00 p.m. on Sat; return EARLY Sunday a.m.)

May

1 Prom

TBA Senior Project Presentations* (tentative – subject to change)

TBA Senior Awards (6:00 p.m. P.A.C.)

20-21 Senior Exams

21 Final Wave Walk (following final exam)

24 Senior Activities Day (Seniors’ Last Day)

26 Senior Dinner (4:30-6:30 p.m. – Event is for seniors only)

27 *Thursday* Graduation Rehearsal (9:00 a.m. @ Phillips Center)

Graduation (7:00 p.m. @ Phillips Center)



Community Service Requirement

ALL SENIORS ARE REQUIRED TO HAVE COMPLETED 75 HOURS OF COMMUNITY
SERVICE IN ORDER TO GRADUATE. These hours must be turned in prior to graduation in
order to walk. (The recommended management of this task has been: Complete 20 hours
during 9thGrade, Complete 20 hours during 10th Grade, Complete 20 hours during 11th Grade,
and Complete 15 hours during 12th Grade). You can drop off your completed community service
hours forms in the front office, the brown metal box outside of the front office, or send them in
digitally to mkoppitch@pky.ufl.edu.

We are looking forward to an exciting year!

Sincerely,

The Senior Team


